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Dear Sir/Madam,
 

Thank you for your letter of 27th of May requesting our representation on Highways England
adequacy of consultation in relation to the M25 junction 28 improvements.
 
On behalf of Essex County Council we have reviewed Highways England Consultation Report. It is our
view that Highways England have complied with the duty to consult and we consider that they have
carried out their consultations in accordance with the proposals set out.
 
 
Regards,
 
 
Gary MacDonnell | Programme Manager
 

 

 
Gary.macdonnell@essex.gov.uk
www.essex.gov.uk/highways
 
Essex Highways is a partnership between
Ringway Jacobs and Essex County Council
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email
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